
 

 

 

  

The whole school enjoyed another very successful Panto Trip last Friday to the  
Marlowe.  Special mention must be made to Mrs Ames and Mr Harris who played 

their roles to perfectionðthey were brilliant!! 

The children are very much looking forward to next year when we will be going to 
see Mother Goose. 

 Awards  
 

The class with the 

best attendance and 

punctuality will be 

recorded here each 

week. 

 

Week ending 

7/12/18 
 

Attendance  

Rainbow Fish Class 

98.57% 

Punctuality  

Rainbow Fish   

Class 
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Our Christian 

Values 

Respect 

Peace 

Forgiveness 

Hope 

Perseverance 

Love 

Panto Trip 

 

We were delighted to join Rev. Jo at Seabrook Church this week for a wonderful 
Christingle Service. 

The children learnt all about the meaning of Christingle and what each part of the 
orange symbolised. 

It was wonderful to have parents/carers and grandparents join us to reflect on the 
true meaning of Christmas. 

 

Christingle 
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If you have any items for the homeless to put under the Christmas Tree please send them in by 
Tuesday morning. Thank you. 

 

MondayðCarol Concert at St. Martinôs Church at 7.00pm. All children will be performing and will need to 
arrive at 6.45pm wearing their school uniform 

 

TuesdayðAfter School club until 5.00pm 

 

WednesdayðEnd of Term 2 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

Term 3 starts on Thursday 3rd January 2019 

Week beginning 17th December 2018 

 

 

There is no doubt that the children are the stars of this 
week with their fantastic Christmas performances. Each 
year they just seem to get better and better and impress us 
all with their talents. They sparkled, dazzled and performed 
with such enthusiasm and excitement and it was a real 

pleasure to see.  

 

Very well done, you are all truly amazing superstars!  

 

Please enjoy a selection of photographs from the Tuesday 
afternoon performance. 

Christmas Plays 

Last day of termðSchool Dinner 

As a fun way to end the term Innovate will be serving hot dogs and chips with a 
muffin/cookie on the last day of term. The vegetarian option will be a vegetarian 

hot dog. 

Donôt forget to book by midnight on Saturday if your child would like a meal. 
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